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a density cap of 50 units per acre, which means it is highly unlikely that a building would achieve the 4.5 FAR maximum.   And, Citywide
Design Guidelines and neighborhood compatibility requirements apply the same to both General Plan Designations.

6) The East Side of San Jose deserves new investment in market-rate housing.  Without this General Plan change, the owner cannot
pursue market-rate.  The Staff's position will likely result in more low-income housing getting built in this already low-resource and low-
income neighborhood.  This is bad and unfair housing policy for the East Side.

We hope that the City Council will lead the way to a common sense approach, and recommend Mixed Use Commercial for this site.

Thank you for your consideration.
ERIK
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